
 

 

 
 

 

 

January Newsletter 2014 
Free Range Kids Centre 2 

 

This month we see a number of our 

families transitioning their children off 

to school for the first time. All the staff 

from free range kids would like to with 

them all the best with their journey 

through school and we would love to see 

you for before or after school care or 

even vacation care.  

Time For School 
 

The New Year 
 
This year we will be doing a center wide 

focus on numeracy and literacy, as we 

have been made aware with the latest 

AEDI results that we need to improve in 

this area  

 

Immunisation Update 
We are currently updating the 
children’s immunisation 
information. If your child has had 
an immunisation since enrolling at 
the centre or you have not 
provided us with a copy of your 
child’s immunisation history, 
please bring in your child’s child 
health book or immunisation letter 
for us to copy and keep on file 

 

 

Water Play Days 
In this hot 
weather we will 
be doing lots of 
water play 
please remember 
to send your 
child with spare 
clothes as they 
will get wet 

WE would like to offer our support with 

this transition process as we are well 

aware that it can be daunting for both 

parents and for students if there is 

anything we can do just ask 

Take care and all the best 

If you have not seen the latest AEDI 

Results take a look at how our local 

schools have scored please go to 

http://maps.aedi.org.au/ 

 

 

Special events  

 
Australia Day 

celebrations Friday 
24th January 

 
Pirates and Princess 

Day  
Monday 24th February  
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Room Appointments 2014 

Sunflower Patch – Mrs Roberts & Miss 

Jackwitz 

Bottlebrush Lane – Mrs Peterson & 

Mrs Courtney 

Wattle Grove – Mrs Mohr & Mrs David 

Banksia Way – Mrs Paroz & Mrs Airey 

Float Assistant – Miss Courtney 

Please Remember 

Everyday 
Sun Safe Clothes 

Shoes  

Sun safe hat 

(no hat no play) 

Sheets 

Change of clothes 

Family Holidays 

 

If you have been on a 

recent holiday we would 

love to hear about it, if 

you could bring some 

photos in or e-mail them 

through to share with 

your child’s class that 

would be great 


